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  Livermore-Amador  
Genealogical Society 

Presents 
         Mark McClaren 

You Are Invited 

WHEN:    Monday, April 8,  2019   
                    7:30 – 9:00 PM 
 
WHERE:  Congregation Beth Emek 

 3400 Nevada Court 
 Pleasanton 

 
COST:      No Charge  - Visitors welcome 

  

For additional information contact: 
Tom Mathews, Program Chairperson, 

email: program@L-AGS.org 

Scotland and Northern Ireland Research 

The population of Scotland and Northern Ireland today is less than 7 million combined. 
Yet, the number of people worldwide with an ancestry from those areas is estimated 
between 70-90 million. Chances are you or someone’s genealogy that you are working 
on has roots from there. 

This presentation will provide information to assist in Scottish genealogy research. 

Originally from the Philadelphia area, Mark McLaren graduated from the University of Colorado, Boulder with a 
B.S. degree in Business. He is recently retired from a 37 year career in the Medical Supply Distribution 
business where he held a number of executive level positions. 
He is currently a member of the National Genealogical Society, California Genealogical Society (CGS), and 
the San Ramon Valley Genealogical Society (SRVGS). In SRVGS he is a board member and treasurer. He is 
also a Fellow in the Society of Scottish Antiquities. 
He is a member of several Scottish Clan societies; Clan MacLaren Society of North America, Clan Douglas 
Society of North America, and Clan Ross America. In Clan MacLaren, he served as Treasurer for 14 years 
and currently as its President. 
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